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Interior Assistant Secretary Ken Smith said today that a notice proclaiming the establishment of a
reservation for the Upper Skagit Indian Tribe of Washington is being published in the Federal Register.

According to the notice, the new reservation would be comprised of five tracts of trust land totaling 99
acres in Skagit County. Four of the five parcels are located approximately seven miles north of the
present tribal offices in Burlington, Washington. The other parcel is located two miles northeast of the
town, Sedro Wolley.

The reservation is under the administrative jurisdiction of the Bureau of Indian Affairs area director in
Portland, Oregon.
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